
Minutes - UCC  Meeting             11/20/06 
 
Present: 
UCC Voting:  Robert Aboolian, Annette Daoud, Jule Gomez de Garcia,  

Gabriela Sonntag, Kara Witzke, Olaf Hansen   
Ex officio:  David Barsky, Virginia Mann 

 
1. We approved the minutes from our November 13. meeting. 
2. We continued our discussion about the proposed new P-Form template. Jule 

Gomez de Garcia brought several points to the UCC’s attention.  
• 5.d) Here it was unclear what kind of survey will be required and the 

emphasis of the word ‘and’ seems to indicate that ‘evidence of serious 
student interest’ will be more important for future applications. It was 
not clear how ‘serious student interest’ can be demonstrated. It was 
also noted that the given links on the form do not work. 

• 5.f) Here the meaning of the word ‘professional use’ was not clear. 
David Barsky explained that in the next catalog update every major 
will have a description of career options. This item seems to be related 
to this and it will facilitate the advertisement for the different majors. 

• 5.i) The meaning of ‘diversity in the planning process’ was unclear to 
the UCC members. 

3. David Barsky brought the BTSA items in packet 10 to our attention and UCC 
will review these items in the next UCC meeting. 

4. We discussed the P2-Form for the M.A. in Education, Option in Critical 
Studies of Schooling, Culture, and Language and the related certificate 
Multicultural Specialist Certificate. UCC approved the proposed changes. 

5. UCC discussed the following courses: 
• ID306: An email will be sent to Vivienne Bennett. 
• PSCI301: Approved by UCC. 
• PSCI359: An email will be sent to Scott Greenwood. 

 
 
 
Olaf Hansen 


